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Newsflash 

Presentations to be Accepted 

Following several requests from industry, the EMEASEC 2014 Committee is pleased to announce that 

presentations (without accompanying papers) will be accepted for the conference.  Presentations 

will be subjected to peer review, and accepted presentations will be included in the Conference 

Proceedings.  Presenters, however, will not be able to claim publication credits. 

 

The submission date for review-ready presentations is 21 April 2014.  A presentation template will be 

published on the website shortly. 

 

Enquiries may be directed to the Technical Chair, Dr Jörg Lalk (technicalchair@incose-emea.org). 
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